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From: The Proctor
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To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments: 31.03.20.NewsletterforDoTs.pdf

Categories: For info

Dear Colleagues,  
 
We hope this finds you and your family well.  
 
Please find attached and also linked here the weekly Education Update from the Proctor’s Office which will be 
distributed every Friday. 
 
The Update will provide you with concise information on latest developments, a summary of communication sent to 
students and staff, important deadlines, and policy changes in response to the Covid-19 pandemic.  
 
Best wishes. 
 
Clare Peddie, Vice-Principal Education (Proctor)  
Frank Muller, Dean of Arts & Divinity  
Jon Issberner, Acting Dean of Science  
Monique MacKenzie, Provost  
 

 
 

 
 










